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DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

Date: 19 Aug 2019
Dear Professors,
Greetings to you!

An FDP on Microteaching is organized for the benefit of the Young faculty of
Shift Il and the Management faculty of Shift I.

Date: Tuesday, 20 Aug 2019
Time: 08.45 am

Venue: LS Hall

Please note:
You are expected to come with a Title of your choice for your microteaching

session.
Your microteaching session on the chosen title will be video-recorded for

further enhancing your teaching skills.
Your participation is compulsory.

Looking forward
'\ |

| Y ) A )
|

|

I{,
\\_ ~ -~
| alllb 1\
o S O g

\ ¥ :|

DePUty Principal |
LOYOLA COLLEGE
CHENNAT - 600 034



